
4/7/23

Dear parents and carers,

As we prepare for the Autumn term I am informing you of some changes at St Bernard’s
Nursery this September.

● Nursery will be open to children from 8.45am to 3.15pm (am session:
8.45-11.45./pm session: 12.15-3.15).

● There will be a charge for any child who is repeatedly picked up late.
● 2 year olds joining us from September will attend a morning or afternoon

session and will not be able to stay for lunch.
● 3 & 4 year olds will need to pay for the lunch session (11.45am-12.15pm) at £1

per day - children in receipt of Early Years Pupil Premium will be exempt from
paying this.

● There will be an increase in each session cost to £13.50.
● All payments should be made via ParentPay.
● Please use the main school phone number to contact us: 0151 355 20470151

355 20470151 355 2047

If you have any immediate concerns/issues around these changes then please speak to
me or Mrs Thomson. Now that the Nursery is officially part of the school we feel that this
will improve the current provision on offer.

Thanks for your support,

Julie Le Feuvre
Head Of School


